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24th January 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Update: Breakfast Club Extended Sessions 

As you know we have recently been in consultation with parents regarding an additional breakfast 
club session. We are delighted to announce that after February half term we will be providing an 
additional earlier session.  

The new session will run as follows: 

Session 1 - 7:30am - 9am (extended provision timings) £4.00 per child/£3.50 additional 
siblings 

A reminder that, a price increase of 50p will take effect after the February half term holiday the 
new pricing will be as follow:  

Session 2 - 8am - 9am (current provision timings) £3.00 per child/£2.50 additional siblings 

Two registers will be taken each morning. If your child arrives before 8am they will be 
marked on the first register and charged accordingly. 

We have carefully considered our staffing structure to accommodate this earlier start and we hope 
that by offering this extended session we can support our families that start work earlier.  

If you have any further questions please get in touch and we will be happy to help. 

 
Kind regards, 

 
Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 
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